
American Family Association of Pennsylvania Weekly Update   
Seeking to Expose Attacks on Faith, Family and Freedom with a few wins thrown in! 

 
Volume 8, Issue 7 
February 17, 2018 
Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
Check Our Recent Interview  
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
News From Around PA  
A routine audit of university 
computers found 
Bloomsburg University 
professor Scott Lowe had 
been viewing child porn on 
his office computer. 

The Lehigh County Executive 
has signed two 
administrative orders "to 
protect and promote 
equality."   The first adds 
"gender identity and gender 
expression" to the county's 
equal employment clause 
and the second requires 
those who contract with the 
county to also have 'sexual 
orientation/gender identity 
or expression' in their non-
discrimination policies. 

State College Borough 
Council has voted to ban talk 
therapy for minors with 
unwanted same-sex 
attraction or gender 
confusion.  Councilman 
David Brown is not satisfied 
that it just bans licensed  

 
therapists, but wants it to 
also ban counseling from 
pastors and ministers. 

The Human Rights 
Campaign's HRC Rising 
Initiative "has made an 
especially strong, early push 
to organize against the 
Trump-Pence agenda and 
turn out the millions of 
equality voters in Arizona, 
Michigan, Nevada, Ohio, 
Pennsylvania, and 
Wisconsin."  (We must show 
up at the polls in May!) 
 
News from National Scene 
Lucas Warren, a 1-year-old 
from Dalton, Georgia is the 
2018 Gerber "spokesbaby." 
He is the first ever Gerber 
Baby with Down Syndrome! 

An Ohio couple has lost 
custody of their 17-year old 
daughter who identifies as a 
male because they refused 
to authorize the 
administration of hormones 
to aid her "gender 
transition."  A lawyer 
representing the girl cited 
the couples' Christian beliefs, 
their efforts to seek out a  
Christian therapist and their 
daughter's enrollment in a 
Catholic school as reasons to 
remove her from the home! 

 
New census rules:  deployed 
troops and civilian 
employees will be counted at 
their usual home address in 
the United States, not their 
home of record, usually a 
home town or where they 
entered military service. 

The US Dept. of Ed has 
announced it will not 
investigate any bathroom 
complaints from students 
who identify as transgender. 

The Leadership Conference 
on Civil and Human Rights 
has issued a statement on 
the 1-year anniversary of  the 
US AG  being in office:  "Jeff 
Sessions is not an Attorney 
General for all people."  
Particularly cited was 
"attacks" on voting rights 
and LGBT rights. Click for a 
list of its far left members. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our 
supporters.  You can give online 
here http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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